Office of the Principal
Women’s College, Tinsukia

NOTICE
(02-08-2023)

This is for information of all concerned that the Induction
for FYUGP 1st Semester students has been scheduled in th
Auditorium on 05-08-2023 at 11:00 A.M.

It is mandatory for all the students to attend the inductior

along with their Guardian.



